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HESTON COMMUNITY SCHOOL CATERING PROVISION 

 

Heston Community School is currently reviewing its catering provision and is 

tendering for a new catering contract to commence from 1
st

 April 2015 

Any interested Catering Companies with relevant school catering experience are 

invited to contact our Catering Consultant for more details by the 14
th

 October 2014: 

Peter Sulston 

the sustainable catering consultancy 

peter@thesustainablecateringconsultancy.co.uk 

01945 200668 
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